
Friday 24th November 2023 

Notices  

Please check dates for upcoming 

Christmas celebrations.  

Dates  

Attendance  

Being in school not only helps with 

learning but also enables children to 

develop confidence and happiness 

within the school environment. 

Class percentages: 

Y1M : 92%           Y1C: 91% 

Y2: 93%       Y3: 93% 

Y4: 94%       Y5: 96% 

Y6: 94% 

To celebrate World Nursery Week, some 

year 4 and 6 children sang rhymes with 

the children in Sparkles. The older        

children were great role models to our 

younger children!  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have been using concrete            

apparatus to help them learn how to 

add  2 digit numbers.  

Fourteen children represented the 

school by taking part in a Tag Rugby 

session at Stafford Rugby Club. They 

had fun and were brilliant                   

ambassadors for the school. If you are 

interested in further sessions please 

contact 01785 211241. 

Under 6 training—Sunday 9am 

Under 11 training—Sunday 11:30am 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

bottles for the Christmas Fair Bottle 

Tombola. Year 6 were the winning year 

group with a whopping 47 bottles. They 

were treated to hot chocolate and     

biscuits from the PFTA. McDonalds 

kindly donated some festive cups for 

the children to top off their celebration!  

30/11/23 PTFA Meeting (2pm) 

07/12/23 Choir performance at St 

Mary’s Church (4pm) 

14/12/23 Choir performance at 

Deans Court (4pm) 

15/12/23 Christmas Fair (4.30pm) 

19/12/23 Christmas Dinner  

20/12/23 EYFS Nativity (9:15am) 

20/12/23 KS1 Nativity (2.30pm) 

22/12/23 KS2 Christmas              

Celebration at Doxey 

Church (1.30pm) 

Message from the Head                                             

Children are starting to fill their Achievement Certificates. After this, they will 

be presented with a certificate in assembly and then bring them home to 

share with you so you can see all the fantastic things they have done. 

Be Safe 

Being safe is important both in school 

and beyond. Children show they are 

safe by: 

Following instructions 

Moving safely 

Using equipment safely 

No touching others without consent 


